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Thursday, February 1
 (TONIGHT: 6:30 P.M. Kutztown Strong. See Repeat Notices.)
Friday, February 16
Dress-Like-a-Character-From-a-Book Day at KNCS


BOX TOPS are DUE at KNCS!  Send ‘em in. 
Sunday, February 18
10:00 A.M. Sunday School Service.  Usher/Setup: Brandon Jungé


Sunday School Teachers: Nursery / Anndwyn & Leilah; 4 years-K / Becky & 
Kaspar; 1st-6th girls / Karla & Bethany; 1st- 3rd boys / Andy & Carrie; 4th-6th 
boys / Thaddeus; 7th-8th girls and boys / Mark Wyncoll
Monday, February 19
YES, THERE WILL BE SCHOOL TODAY, Presidents Day

Tuesday, February 20
9:30 A.M. Doctrinal Class: The Lord’s Prayer. Library


7:30-9:00 P.M. Ballroom Dance Class for high school and college-age

Wednesday, February 21
1:45 P.M. Grades K-8 present Patriotic Program of Songs and Poems

Thursday, February 22
7:00 P.M. 7th and 8th grade play – “Thumbelina”
Friday, February 23
11:45 P.M. 7th and 8th grade play – “Thumbelina”

(7:30-11.30 P.M. Shop Night at Roger’s. Bring drink or snack to share.)
NEW on the CALENDAR:

Monday, February 26
7:15 P.M. Youth Group Conjugial Love discussion. S and H King’s
Thursday, February 28
7:00 P.M. AW Commanders Steering Council Meeting. See below. 
Important Note to Parents of KNCS K-8th Graders: Heather King still needs to hear from some of you regarding your child’s/children’s attendance at the Patriotic Banquet (on the 21st). Food prep is happening tomorrow, so please call or text her today, and get the permission slips and money to school ASAP. 
Dear Kempton Society, Thank you for the care package! I was so excited when I received the text that the care packages had arrived in Bryn Athyn. It was fun running into other Kempton kids that day and giving the care package nod. Special thanks to Leilah, Natalie, Hunter, Ben, Rebekah, Ginny, Hannah, Mrs. Schrock and Mr. Smith for the lovely cards. They brightened my day. Thanks for the all the granola bars, office supplies, candy, Chex mix, and more. I am extra thankful for the Emergen-C that someone gifted in there; it came just in the nick of time. I am getting ready for exam week here so the care package was a perfect boost for the long week ahead. I look forward to being home in Kempton soon.
                                                                                                                              Thank you, Maia Wyncoll

Box Tops are Due! Tomorrow (the 16th) is the deadline. Please drop them in the Box Tops container in the copier room, have your school child give them to Mrs. Kerr, or give them to me. Thanks! Carrie
7th and 8th Grade Play – “Thumbelina”: Theater! The perfect antidote to the winter doldrums. A show in the evening on Thursday the 22nd, and one in the morning on Friday the 23rd.  (See Calendar above) 
Thanks to All who were able to support our Care Package effort.  Your generous contributions and the students’ Valentines filled the boxes right up.

Just so you know, No tickets remain for “Pinocchio.”
Autumn Weekends Commanders’ Steering Council Meeting: The new Admirals of Autumn Weekends want to thank everyone who provided input after last year's campaign.  There were so many great ideas that we decided to start a Steering Council made up of Commanders to help make these ideas a reality. We’re excited to be steering this ship and charting a new course for 2018, and are kicking this off with a Steering Council Meeting on February 28, at 7:00 P.M. (EST), at Kit and Torrey’s house (109 Gun Club Road, Kempton). The agenda: Plot a course for the 2018 campaign, discuss long-term navigation, and assign Commanders for the upcoming year.  We are looking for 11 Commanders to lead the following areas: 
Activities, Marketing, Recruitment, Shopping, Technology, Training, Cleaning, Finances, Decorations, Process, and Maintenance.  If you are interested in being a Commander for 2018, please contact Kit Cooper (215-531-0534 or KLRose85@gmail.com).  This is a great opportunity to get involved and help lead a wonderful use for the church society. We look forward to hearing from you! Torrey and Kit Cooper
Our Lansdale Friends, Jim and Joycelyn Weaber, were married in Kempton in the summer of 2016 and have been trying to move to this area ever since then.  This proved difficult, however, and they have shared the news that they will be heading to Bluffton, South Carolina, instead, in late summer or early fall. We are sorry they will be moving farther away from us, but wish them many blessings as they take up life in the South. 
Lost Items Waiting for Owners: (1.) Stainless “Greenfeet” water bottle; (2.) plastic dark-grey reading glasses; (3.) clear plastic tail-light cover
FREE Entrance to the Fantasy [roller] Skating Center in Reading (500 George St.). Monday, February 26. 6:30-8:00 P.M.  Sponsored by Kempton Lions Club. You pay for skate rental. Tickets available from Mrs. Kerr. 
The Fabulous 2018 Kempton Fair: We certainly hope you have this on your calendar for June 14-16 and plan to attend this great event. But perhaps you would like to get more deeply involved with its production.  There are numerous tasks (you need only ask), but specifically we are now seeking someone to take responsibility for non-animal exhibiting (food, horticulture, arts/crafts/photography, clothing/sewing, etc.).  You won’t be alone (I will assist by tracking registrants on a computer), but the task needs an organized person to lead it. If you are interested in helping with this – or any – aspect of the fair, please contact Dennis Reiss, chair of the Kempton Fair Committee (amherest@juno.com; 610-533-0372).  Or come to the next Kempton Fair Committee meeting on Monday, February 19, at 7:00 P.M. in the KCC kitchen to learn more.









                                   – Tom Kerr
Repeat Notices:
KNCS 2017/2018 Yearbook Pre-Publication Bargain Until February 26!  Reserve your copy NOW for $13. After the 26th the price goes to $22. Order forms can be found at the secretary’s desk. Carla can also snail-mail or e-mail one to you. Thanks – Judy, for the Yearbook (Contact Leona Fritch with any questions - 570-449-8221.
Kutztown STRONG (Strengthening The Resolve Of the Next Generation) invites you to a discussion forum and presentation by Matt Brett (Chief, Kempton Fire Company; paramedic, City of Allentown) on “Opioid Abuse Trends in Our Area and the Use of NARCAN for Opioid Overdose.” 6:30 P.M. on Thursday, February 15, at the Kempton Fire Company Social Hall. 

Free 4-Drawer Metal Filing Cabinets: Potentially good for tools. Call Robert Jungé (610-756-6225).
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